
Expression of Interest 
Claire Craig 

Position: Secretary Elect (June 2021); Secretary – AGM 2021 to 2023 

Dear LACRALO Community 

Thanks to Mr. Dev Anand Teelucksingh for nominating me for the position of Secretary 2021 to 2023, 
and the persons who seconded this nomination: Tracy Hackshaw, Vanda Scartezini and Sylvia Herlein 
Leite. I am thrilled to be considered for this position, and accept this nomination. I understand that due 
to a vacancy in the position caused by the resignation of the previous incumbent, that if elected, I would 
immediately occupy to position of Secretary Elect until the AGM. 

I am a long standing member of the Internet Society of Trinidad and Tobago an ALS in ALAC, and a 
member of the coordinating team of CaribNOG a volunteer organizations dedicated to building capacity, 
skills and the knowledge base of network engineers and network operations in the Caribbean region. My 
involvement in ICANN began with an application for and receiving a fellowship to participate in ICANN58 
Community Forum in Copenhagen in 2017, and subsequently participated as a Fellow in ICANN59 
Johannesburg and ICANN62 in Panama. I also attended the ICANN64 meeting in Kobe where I mentored 
3 first time fellows. Since my introduction to ICANN, I have had an interest in the At Large community 
and have  been a member of NCSG and NCUC. 

I am prepared and willing, if selected, to effectively and actively serve in this leadership position in 
LACRALO, and look forward to representing the Caribbean region and to contributing to the work of the 
wider At Large community within ICANN. I believe that I am up to the challenge of this position, and that 
my professional experience and my work in other Internet governance fora make me a ideal candidate, 
and look forward to working on the team other very experienced and committed members. Thanks 
again for the nomination.  
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